
Autumn 1 news from Melissa 

Dear all, 
 

What a fantastic start to the year it has been, the children have all settled well back into school and our 

new children are thriving. It’s hard to believe we have completed our first half term already! 

 

 

   Last week FoRGs held our      

annual sponsored bounce and the 

children have   thoroughly enjoyed 

their sessions. Thank you so very 

much to you of you for sponsoring 

this event and raising a fantastic 

amount of money for our wonderful 

school. 

 
 

This month we have been celebrating 

Black History Month. Our African,     

Caribbean and Asian community have 

organised wonderful sessions with the 

children including, cooking jollof rice and 

puff puff, African drumming and an 

amazing exploration exhibition. A special 

thanks goes out to our staff members 

Honorine, Frankie, Ian and Jemimah.   

 

 

 

 

We are all so proud of our wonderful 

new playground, and the Family Fun 

Day we had to officially open it was a 

triumph that was enjoyed by all. As well 

as being a lovely day where our whole 

school community came together, 

FoRGS also raised a very impressive 

£210 from their stalls on the day.  

 

 

 

 

A reminder of some dates for your     

diaries for next half term: 

Parent visits to classes will take place 

between the 20th and 27th Nov, your 

class teacher will be in contact with 

more detail. 

1st December—Red Gates Winter  

Wonderland! 

14th December 10am Christmas        

production! 

You will have seen an email from me 

asking if anyone would like to come into 

school during ’Interfaith week’ to share 

part of your culture with us, please email 

me if you would like to be involved.  

 

As always if you have any feedback or would like to discuss 

anything further please don’t hesitate to contact me via the 

school office.  I hope you all have a wonderful half term.   

Melissa 


